
 
 

 

 

28th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Live theatre is a wonderful experience and something that, as a Drama department, 
we encourage all of our students to get involved in. However, theatre visits can be 
costly so we are offering an exciting opportunity for all RPS students, following on 
from our Theatre Screening success last year. 

 
The Drama department will be screening theatre productions throughout the year, 
once every half term. The productions chosen will be school age appropriate and not 
only will they be enjoyable to watch, but an excellent resource for our students in 
terms of their drama learning and knowledge. 
 
Dates and information will be advertised throughout the year via our RoundUp 
newsletter. Each screening will cost £2.50 per student, this price will include a drink 
and a cup of popcorn and payments will need to be made in advance on ParentPay.  
However, to avoid missing any screenings and to book your child's place in advance, 
we are offering a great deal of £10 for all 6 screenings for the year. This will still 
include a drink and popcorn!  

If you wish to take advantage of this special offer then please pay £10 via 
ParentPay by Monday 16th October. 

After this date, we will only be able to accept payment for each individual screening 
as and when they are advertised. 

We do have limited spaces so booking will be on a 'first come, first served' basis.  

 
Our first screening is Treasure Island, on Wednesday 18th October, in Drama 
Studio 1, from 3:30pm - 5:30pm. Treasure Island is a rip-roaring adventure that we 
think our students will really enjoy.  

  
We are looking forward to seeing lots of students join us for great theatre 
experiences. 

 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss Casey 
Drama Department 

 

 


